
WE CAN END CERVICAL
CANCER IN OUR LIFETIME 

WHAT CAN YOU DO TO ELIMINATE
CERVICAL CANCER IN ALABAMA?

It takes 3 steps: 

9-26

Give the HPV 
vaccination to 
children and 
young adults 

aged 9-26 

HPV
VACCINE SCREENING

If your HPV/Pap 
test is abnormal, 
go back to your 
doctor/health 

care provider for 
a follow-up 

appointment

FOLLOW-UP/
TREATMENT

Get regular 
HPV/Pap test to 

screen for 
cervical cancer 

beginning at 
age 21



Engage Human 
Resources or your 
Administrative Unit 
and commit to 
informing employees 
that cervical cancer 
can be 
eliminated 
in our 
lifetime

Provide employees with  
educational 
materials 
monthly or 
quarterly via 
email or mail*

Collaborate with a local 
clinic to schedule a 
mobile cervical cancer 
screening unit on-site 
to facilitate cervical 
cancer screening

If your business does 
not offer health 
insurance, share 
information about the 
Alabama Breast and 
Cervical Cancer Early 
Detection Program 
(ABC) which provides 
free cervical cancer 
screening, follow-up 
tests, and cancer 
treatment for women 
with no health 
insurance 
(1-877-252-3324)

Join OPERATION WIPE 
OUT and become an 
advocate 

I am a Business Owner
What Can I Do To Wipe Out Cervical Cancer In Alabama?

HPV

Consider hosting a 
health fair or lunch 
and learn and invite a 
health care 
professional to provide 
education and answer 
questions 
about HPV 
vaccination, 
screening, 
and 
follow-up

Consider offering 
paid time off for 
employees to get 
screened for cervical 
cancer 

Display educational 
flyers on the 
company's website 
and bulletin boards, 

in restroom 
facilities and 

breakrooms,
as well as 

other 
appropriate 
locations

Watch the 35-minute 
video "Conquering 
Cancer in Alabama"

Consider adding 
information on 
Cervical Cancer and 
HPV in the New Hire 
Packet 

https://operationwipeout.org/
*https://www.alabamapublichealth.gov/cancer/cervical.html 


